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Bridgelux Inc. 

101 Portola Avenue 
Livermore, CA 94551 

 
Date:  September 22, 2015 
 
 
TO:   Bridgelux Customers and Authorized Distributors  
 
RE:   Customer Change Notice:  

Bridgelux Vero Led Arrays   
 

 
Ref:  CCN-09212015-Packaging Label Change  
 

 
This is a Customer Change Notice (CCN) for the Vero LED Array products.  
 
Effective September 28, 2015, Bridgelux will implement new labeling on packaging for Vero Led Array 
products. Bridgelux will be implementing new package labeling to facilitate order management and product 
traceability.  
 
The introduction of the new package label has no impact to form, fit, function or operating performance of 
the LED Arrays. The new package label will be implemented onto the Vero shipping tray, Vero anti-static 
bag, Vero baby shipping box, and Vero mother shipping box.   
 
 

Image 1). Vero Led Array tray label:  
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Image 2). Vero anti-static packaging bag and baby 
shipping box label 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Image 3). Vero mother shipping box label 

 
Effective October 1st, 2015, Bridgelux will implement new ENEC labeling on packaging for Vero Led Array 
products. In order to comply with ENEC practices and standards, Bridgelux will be implementing specified 
ENEC labeling on all Vero qualified products. The ENEC label will be placed on the Vero anti-static packaging 
bag.  
 
 
Image 3). Vero ENEC label on anti-static packaging bag 
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During the initial phase in of the Vero packaging labels, customers and resellers may receive a combination 
of the old and new Vero packaging label until all pre-labeled Vero inventory is exhausted. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the new Vero packaging labels, please contact your Bridgelux 
Representative.  
 
Regards, 
 
Product Management 
 
Bridgelux - USA  

 


